From: Tim McGinnis <tim.mcginnis@sanmina-sci.com> Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2010 4:40 PM secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov> To: Regulation of Retail Forex Subject:

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to express my opinion in regards to the upcoming proposal regarding limiting Forex traders to 10:1 leverage. 🗆 I believe it is (RIN 3038-AC61).

Please do not allow this change to be imposed upon Forex traders.

Many people make a living through the Forex market and this would significantly impact their family's well being. \square

It is my understanding that other markets are not limited in this manner (futures, etc.), so I'm at a loss to understand what is driving this action. 🗆 Please accept my opinion on this matter and consider it during the decision making process.

Your help would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks,

Tim McGinnis Vice President of Quality and Regulatory Affairs Sanmina-SCI Medical Division Office: (256) 882-4669

Cell:

(256) 302-0150

CONFIDENTIALITY

CONFIDENTIALITY
This e-mail message and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privilege
ABSENT AN EXPRESS STATEMENT TO THE CONTRARY HEREINABOVE, THIS E-MAIL IS NOT INTENDED AS A SUBSTITUTE FOR A WRITING. Notwithstanding the Uni